
To: Board of Trustees

From: Dana Scott, Assistant Superintendent

Regard: Innovative Course Approval

Date: September 8, 2025

BACKGROUND

With the approval of the local board of trustees, school districts and charter schools may offer any state-
approved innovative course for state elective credit only. A district does not need to apply to the agency 
to offer an approved innovative course. Innovative courses are approved to meet certain endorsement 
requirements on the Foundation High School Program. 

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION

Administration recommends the board approve the offering of the Innovative Courses found on the 
attached pages as elective credits at Big Spring High School. 

MOTION LANGUAGE:
“I move that the Board approve the Innovative Courses as presented.”

http://ritter.tea.state.tx.us/rules/tac/chapter074/ch074b.html#74.13
http://ritter.tea.state.tx.us/rules/tac/chapter074/ch074b.html#74.13

